
 

 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PROGRESS THIS WEEK 

 
 

The Vines Residents Association 
 

Issue 1 
31st July 2021 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
 

WHATS COMING UP 
• A weekly Newsletter from now 

until we’ve won. 
 

• Social gatherings to get to 
know each other, because 
there’s always a silver lining, 
even in adversity.  We’d like to 
organise a BBQ, as soon as 
the wettest ever July has 
finished! 
 

• Updates on activities from The 
Vines Club. 

 

WHAT WE’RE ASKING 
FOR 

 

• We have specialist teams working on every aspect of the defence plan – 
but we can always use more people and their skills.  Please drop us a 
line if you can help:   We have, Councillors, Planners, Geologists, 
Hydrologists, Biologists, Forensic Accountants, Business Planning 
Advisors all pitching in.  Have you got any skills to share? 
 

• We also need people to help us spread the word – it takes time to post 
nearly 2,000 leaflets & we plan to make this a part of our communications 
strategy (not everyone is on Facebook). 
 

• Please talk to your neighbours.  Keep it positive - we can and will win this. 
 

• Are there any topics that we haven’t covered, that you would like us to? 
 
 

 

• PETITION FOR THE SPECIAL ELECTORS MEETING PRESENTED 
TO THE COUNCIL 
A public meeting will be held in late August.  The date, time and location 
now have to be provided by the council (we’re too big for most of their 
venues already!) 
 

• SURVEYS  
We are close to the magic 1,000!  Please take a moment to do yours and 
check that our friends and neighbours have done theirs.   …. One more 
day until it closes! 
 

• Keep your wildlife sightings coming in – can’t give away too much, but we 
have some incredibly rare and valuable species here to protect.  
 

• We’re making great progress in preparing our defence:  Planning 
Permission, Conservation, Heritage, Housing Impact, Zoning, Traffic, 
Community, Green Space, Government Planning Strategies and impact 
on The Vines Members, especially golfers.   


